
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
REGARDING THE

HISTORIC PRESERVATION DISTRICT
PENNINGTON BOROUGH

MERCER COUNTY

The Pennington Borough Planning Board and the Pennington Borough Historic
Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, April 11, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. in the
municipal meeting room at Borough Hall located at 30 North Main Street, Pennington Borough,
New Jersey 08534. The purpose of the public hearing is to hear comments from all interested
parties regarding the designation of the Pennington African Cemetery (previously referred to as
the AME Cemetery), 417 South Main Street, Block 1002, Lot 46 as a Historic Site and amend
the Borough’s Historic Preservation District. If this proposal is approved a recommendation will
be made to the governing body.

Documents regarding this are available for public inspection between the hours of 9:00
a.m. and 4:00 p.m. in the office of the Planning Board Secretary situated within the Pennington
Borough Municipal Building, which is located at 30 North Main Street, Pennington Borough,
New Jersey.

Mary W. Mistretta
Planning Board Secretary


